
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The Organizing Committee of Audi FIS Ski World Cup 2020 Niigata Yuzawa Naeba 

would like to express our deep appreciation to Liski for their contribution to 

our sport as Liski offers high quality materials and good services. 

 

World Cup at Naeba Ski Resort was the second time in recent years and for the 

first time in four years, it was a project that could be realized with huge success 

through an exceptional partnership with Liski, Ski Association of Japan, and 

the Organizing Committee. With an excellent support of Liski, we could perform 

the best safety management in this tough and changeable weather condition with 

heavy snow. 

 

We wish Liski continued success, and future prosperity of FIS Ski World Cup. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 
MINAGAWA Kentaro 

Secretary General 

The Organizing Committee of Audi FIS Ski World Cup 2020 Niigata Yuzawa Naeba 

FIS SKI WORLD CUP 2020 Niigata Yuzawa NAeba 

Shinko-cho 4-1,Chuo-ku,Niigata City 950-8570 

Phone:＋81 25 280 5951 

Fax:＋41 33 244 61 71 


